

Spring Newsletter April 2017

Happy Retirement

Solent House wishes both Drs Donald and Yvonne Mackenzie a very happy retirement.

They would like to thank their patients for their support and friendship over the past 35 years since they opened Solent House in 1982. They have recently welcomed their first grandchild and plan to spend lots of time with their expanding family. We wish them all the best with their new endeavours.



Who will take over my care?







Dr Susan Heselton



Dr June Chander

Don't worry, you will be in safe hands. For general dental care, your treatment will move to either Dr Satinder Chander (far left), a Registered Restorative Specialist, or Dr Susan Heselton (middle) a Dental Surgeon with post graduate training in Periodontics and Implants. Dr June Chander (far right) A Registered Specialist Orthodontist will be looking after all of our patients with braces.

Providing the best equipment...

We are proud to announce that we now have a brand new digital OPG machine. This produces a higher quality imagine and allows for real time diagnostics, so not more waiting on your x-ray results!

We have also invested in a Zeiss Microscope. Certain procedures, especially root fillings, endodontics and oral and maxillofacial surgery require magnification. Most dentists wear loupes (glasses with magnification) but we will now be able to undertake these more complex procedures with the very latest technology in house.



Staff updates

We welcome Mrs Jacqueline Read (top right) to our team, who will be providing hygienist and therapy services on Wednesdays and Fridays. Patients can be referred to Jacqueline via their dentist for treatment, or can access her services directly.

We also welcome Miss Alice Hayden to Solent House, who has joined us as a Trainee Dental Nurse. Alice will be supervised by Dr Susan Bush whilst attending college in Bournemouth.







£399.00